
CHILD PROTECTION 

 

How a parent can make a complaint 

 

I have a concern about my / a child’s safety 

 

 

I can talk to the class teacher 

 

 

If I am still concerned, I can talk 

to the designated teacher for child protection – 

Miss Hampsey  

or 

Mrs Donnelly  

(deputy designated teacher)  

 

 

If I am still concerned, I can talk / write to the Principal 

 

 

 

If I am still concerned, I can talk / write to the  

Chairman of the Board of Governors 

 

 

 

If you feel that your complaint / concern has not  

been dealt with you can contact the  

Ombudsman on 028 9089 7767 


